
 

 

 

Holiday Announcement: Ram Navami 

 

Dear Students, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the school will remain closed tomorrow Wednesday, April 17, 

2024, in observance of the auspicious occasion of Ram Navami. This holiday is a time to celebrate 

the birth of Lord Rama, and we hope you will enjoy this day with your family and loved ones, 

reflecting on the values of virtue and righteousness that Lord Rama embodies. 

 

Classes will resume as per the usual schedule on, Thursday April 18, 2024. We encourage 

everyone to utilize this break wisely and return refreshed for the upcoming sessions. 

 

 

Thank you and warm regards 

 

 

              Principal 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   


